
Open house meeting on PSE electric system upgrade
New transmission line to improve service to your community

PSE.com

Puget Sound Energy invites you to an open house community meeting 
to learn about plans to build a new transmission line to improve electric 
reliability for our customers in the Lake Hills neighborhood of Bellevue. 

Refreshments and information provided
April 28, 2011
5-7:30 p.m.
Sammamish High School
100 140th Ave. SE, Bellevue 

For more information, please contact:
Aaron Drake 
Project Manager
Puget Sound Energy
425-457-5772
aaron.drake@pse.com 

Jim Hutchinson
Government and Community Relations Manager
Puget Sound Energy
425-462-3786
jim.hutchinson@pse.com


